
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Industrial Action 

You may be aware that the National Education Union (NEU) has rejected the pay offer made 
by Wales’ Minister for Education and the Welsh language.  
 
The NEU has confirmed that it intends to call upon its members to take part in further 
industrial action in the form of strike action. 
 
The next day of strike action will be Thursday 2 March 2023. In light of this, having 
undertaken a risk assessment which has been endorsed by the Local Authority, as a 
safeguarding measure, the school will be closed to all pupils on this date. 
 
We are aware that ongoing negotiations between the trade unions and the Minister for 
Education and Welsh Language are ongoing and will update you accordingly with regard to 
further planned industrial action. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

S M Jones    

Headteacher 

 

 

 


